
NOTICE!!!  
YOUR RIGHTS UNDER TITLE VI, 

CIVIL RIGHTS ACT OF 1964, AS 

AMENDED  
The Transportation services of the Santee Wateree RTA (SWRTA) and 

our Dial-A-Ride are provided without discrimination based upon your 

race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil 

Rights Act.  Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by 

any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint 

within 180 days with Santee Wateree RTA (SWRTA).  

 

 

For more information on SWRTA’s civil rights program, and the 

procedures to file a complaint, contact 803-934-0396– TTY Relay – 711 

or (Voice) 1-800-735-2905; or visit our administrative office at 129 

South Harvin Street, Sumter, S.C. 29150 or visit our webpage for 

instructions at    

 www.swrta.com, civil rights tab, Title VI tab 

 

 

A complainant may file a complaint within 180 days directly 

with the Federal Transit Administration by filing a complaint 

with the Office of Civil Rights, Attention:  Title VI Program 

Coordinator, East Building, 5th Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey 

Ave., SE, Washington, DC  20590 

 

 

 

If information is needed in another language, contact  

803-934-0396. 

_________________________________________________ 

http://www.swrta.com/

